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Dear, City of La Crosse

| just recieved your letter regarding my neighbors property at 620 9th street and its rental
registration process. This has informed me that | must due the same with the property | own at
618 s 9th st.

My house is also a rental and has been for years ever since | bought It. My original
understanding was that | only had to register the property once, and have an Inspection every 5
years. | now have been informed that the property was recently rezoned out of the r-5 zoning
to single family, and this is what is causing this to now be reregistered every two years.

I am applying for the waiver based on the rules being changed by the city with out any
notification. Sorry to take any time or resources on this matter, but | truly believed | was
already in compliance.

Respectfully

Kevin Biondo




